
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Abdul Matin 

 

The Australian Muslim Welfare Centre (AMWC) has planned to handover the collected money 

that rose from fund raising BBQ lunch on 26 January 2013 in support to the Bushfire affected 

in Tasmania and other areas. AWMC is pleased to invite you to attend this handover ceremony 

and have a morning Tea with the AMWC Executive Committee. 

  

DateDateDateDate:  Saturday 13 April 2013 

Time:Time:Time:Time:   10:00am     

Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:    13- 17 Eagleview Road, Minto 

Your attendance will be highly respected. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr. Ilyas MohDr. Ilyas MohDr. Ilyas MohDr. Ilyas Mohammadammadammadammad        Zahurul QuaziZahurul QuaziZahurul QuaziZahurul Quazi    

President        General Secretary  
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